
611 1/20089:53:55 AM2age 1 of 2 

Ruth Nettles aGo1sCI 
From: Jeanette Sickel 

Sent: Wednesday, June 11.2008 9:45 AM 
PARTIES 

To: Ruth Nettles 

Subject: RE: Correction of In-service Dates in TEC's Petition for Approvalof Standard Offer Contract 

Thanks, Ruth. 

From: Ruth Nettles 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2008 8:21 AM 
To: Jeanette Sickel 
Subjeb: RE: Correction of In-service Dates in TEC's Petition for Approvalof Standard Offer Contract 

I will place this in parties correspondence for Docket 080184. 

From: Jeanette Sickel 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 10:02 AM 
To: 'Barbara Benton' 
Cc: Ruth Nettles 
Subject: RE: Correction of In-service Dates in TEC's Petition for Approvalof Standard Offer Contract 

Ms. Benton: 

Thanks for the confirmation. This information confirms what I had understood from our telephone conversations. 

Ruth -- this info should be included in the correspondence file for Docket No. 080184-EQ. thanks 

Jeanette Sickel 

From: Barbara Benton [mailto: bbenton@tecoenergy.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 09,2008 5:38 PM 
To: Jeanette Sickel 
Cc: JBeasley@Ausley.com 
Subject: Correction of In-service Dates in TEC's Petition for Approvalof Standard Offer Contract 

Dear Ms. Sickel, 
On March 31, 2008, Tampa Electric Company filed its Petition for Approval of Standard Offer Contract for Small Qualifying 

Facilities and Producers of Renewable Energy that included a proposed standard offer based on a combustion turbine with an in- 
service of date of June 1. 2012. After filing the Petition, the company realized that its standard offer filing did not reflect certain 
updates that had been made to the company's expansion plan contained in its Ten Year Site Plan that was submitted on April 1, 
2008. The company filed a Supplement to the Petition for Approval of Standard Offer Contract on April 22, 2008, to include a 
2017 combined cycle as an available avoided unit and to update certain operating parameters and the in-service date associated 
with the 2012 combustion turbine. I n  the Supplement to the Petition, the change in the in-service date for the combustion 
turbine was incorrectly described as changing from 2010 to 2012 when in fact, the change was actually from June 1, 2012 to 
May 1. 2012. This error only occurred on the Supplement to the Petition and not within the tariff sheets that were included with 
the Supplement. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to call myat@l$) { $ B . ~ ~ ~ p ~ ~ r  
..v ., . , - _ .  ., &. 

Barbara Benton 
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Administrator, Rates 
Tampa Electric Company 
PO Box 111 
Tampa, Florida 33601 

Phone: 813-228-4490 
Fax: 813-228-1770 
Email: bbenton@tecoenergy.com 
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